
Peters Township School District 
is collecting toys for Operation 

Toy Soldier, a nationwide not-for-
profit program that supports our 
military and their families.  Please 

help Pittsburgh Military Families by 
donating new, unwrapped toys from 
November 17, 2018 to December 17, 

2018 at your child’s school.
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This event, program or group is operating independently of the peters township school district.  Distribution of this information does not indicate endorsement by the district.


